
Parents’ Evening and Reading 

Our first parents’ evening of the academic year is 
on Monday 15th & Tuesday 16th October.  To book 
to see your child’s teacher, apart from Nursery, you 
can use a simple online booking system.  You can then 
pick the time that best suits you for your meeting. 

https://holbrook.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/ 

To be able to book online, you need your child’s name 
and class and you can log on.  The system is now live 
for booking and you have until midnight on 5th of 
October to book your own appointment—the link is 
on our school website and Twitter feed.   Mr Connolly will be available on the morning of Wednesday 3rd 
October, to help any parents with problems booking. 

One thing many teachers will mention at parents’ evening is reading.  Children learn so much from    read-
ing.  They can also learn from hearing others read, (parents and carers, not just teachers!) You can show 
your child how to read clearly and with expression, how the text is read from left to right and how you 

can put on different voices for different characters too! All of this 
will support their reading skills while expanding their vocabulary.   
Reading a story together at bedtime is a great way to end the day but 
also a way of helping your child with their learning. 

Your child comes home with a reading book and reading record every 
day. It would be really helpful if you could spend a little time each day 
hearing them read.  Please fill in the reading record when you have 
heard your child read to tell us how you think your child is doing!  
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Monday 24th Make sure your PE Kit is in school 

After School Clubs Start 

Tuesday 25th Year 4 Swimming 

Football Match Against Woodfields 

2:30pm Odd Classes (1-3-5) BEST Assembly 

Wednesday 26th 8:30 Flu Nurse on the playground. 

9am Internet Safety Workshop 

 

Thursday 27th  

Friday 28th  

Forthcoming Events 

Assembly theme 

—B of BEST—Believe in yourself 

 

Attendance 

Report 

 
RL are showing the 

whole school how it is 
done, since the start 
of the term no one 
has missed a single 
day!  What a great 
start to your school 

career. 

 

 Remember our school 
target is 96% let’s see 
who will hit our target 
like 6W or 4M next 

week and go yellow or 
will another class  
manage 100%? 

 

 

10—14 Sept 

 

 

https://holbrook.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/
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After School Club. 

Clubs start next weeks and all 131 pupils 
that signed up will have a letter. 

All clubs but two are full!  There are a lot 
of spaces on two clubs. 

Monday KS2 Girls Football. 

Thursday KS2 Mrs Harris’ Choir. 

 

Please speak to Mr Connolly if you want a 
space or the clubs may have to be       
cancelled due to lack of numbers! 

Internet and e-safety workshop 

Wednesday 9am-10am School Hall 

 

There are so many ways to get online nowadays, computers, tablets and phones.  In school we think carefully 
about what we use and how we can keep children safe.  Come in on Wednesday to learn more about what 

we do and things you can do to help keep your child safe at home. 

 

 

Child’s name ____________________________________ Class___________ 

Nursery Places Available 
 

We have a few  
spaces now available 
in our nursery for 
both   morning and   
afternoon 

3 hours each day. 

If you would like a 
place please come 
into the office to pick up an application pack so 
you can start your child’s learning journey as 
soon as possible.  

Year 6 

Secondary School Applications  

The deadline for all applications is 

31 October 2018. 
    

Over the next few weeks secondary schools will be holding 

open days so you can visit before making your application. 

Mrs Lama and Miss Smith are around if you need any help. 

 
http://www.coventry.gov.uk/info/148/school_a

dmissions/120/secondary_school_admissions/4 

Flu Vaccinations. 

On Wednesday morning the school nurse will 
be on the playground to talk to parents 
about the Nasal Spray Vaccinations. 

Please come over and chat to her if you have 
any concerns. 

Football Boots. 

In KS2 PE and for afterschool clubs we like to 
use the beautiful green spaces we have to   
maximise our activity in lessons.  For football, 
tag rugby or even orienteering,  football boots 
and a change of socks can make lessons even 
more fun. 

Outside PE. Year 5—Thursday,  Year 3—
Wednesday 
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